
From: tim wong [twong 48 @ gmail. com]  

Sent: Saturday, August 24, 2013 2:53 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy 

Subject: BP Gas Station Beer License 

 

Hello, 

 

I support giving a beer license to the BP gas station on Atwood Avenue.  Fair is fair.  It 

would be discrimination to not allow it to sell beer when you can buy take out beer one 

block away. 

 

tim wong 

 

 

--  

"If we continue to consume the world until there's no more to consume, then there's going 

to come a day, sure as hell, when our children or their children or their children's children 

are going to look back on us--on you and me--and say to themselves, 'My God, what kind 

of monsters were these people?'" 

 

--Daniel Quinn 


